
 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1ST,6:30-8PM 

STATE EDUCATION 
FORUM 

THE BEAVERTON SCHOOL DISTRICT IS PREPARING TO 
ELIMINATE SOME 500 TEACHING POSITIONS. JOIN THE 
DISCUSSION WITH STATE LEADERS AND OUR 
REPRESENTATIVES TO GET MORE INFORMATION AND YOUR 
QUESTIONS ANSWERED! 
  

With budget cuts impacting our schools next year your voice is 

needed more than ever! Why is our district facing budget cuts? 

What does this mean for our teachers and students?  

On May 1st, from 6:30pm-8pm; at Aloha Huber Park Elementary 

School, the AHP Parent Teacher Organization is hosting an 

Education Forum with Senator Mark Hass, Rep. Ken Helm, State 

Deputy Superintendent Colt Gill and Laurie Wimmer from the 

Oregon Education Association to discuss funding and what it 

means to our schools. Members of the public are encouraged to 

join the discussion, ask questions, and get more information! 

 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE 

FROM SENATOR 

MARK HASS AND 

REP. KEN HELM 

 

EDUCATION UPDATE 

FROM STATE 

SUPERINTENDENT 

COLT GILL AND THE 

OREGON EDUCATION 

ASSOCIATION 

 

 

AFTER UPDATES 

WILL OPEN UP TO A 

PUBLIC Q&A  

 

GET YOUR 

QUESTIONS 

ANSWERED AND 

JOIN THE 

DISCUSSION 

 

ALOHA HUBER 

PARK 

5000 SW 173rd Ave. 
Beaverton, OR 97078 

aloha-huberparkptc.com 

(503) 522-4344 

 

 


